
NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF CHESTERFIELD 

 

Please take notice that the Township Committee of the Township of Chesterfield will hold a 

special meeting at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, June 13, 2023 at the Chesterfield Township Municipal 

Building, 295 Bordentown-Chesterfield Road, Chesterfield, NJ.   

 

The purpose of this meeting is limited to consideration of Resolution 2023-6-6 Executive 

Session for the purpose of personnel matters. The majority of this meeting will be closed to 

the public. 

 

No formal action will be taken. 

 

       Caryn M. Hoyer 

       Township Clerk 


